
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Certain parts of the primary sludge pump at the Wastewater Treatment Plant need to be 

replaced.  This is due to normal wear and tear on the pump which was installed in 1999. 

 

 

Proposal: 

Wastewater staff have received the attached quote from Liberty Process Equipment for two 

rotors and two stators, which will be required for the repair. 

 

Cost: 

$9,888.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA Wastewater. 


